
Mount Street to Hillcroft Road Path has been rejuvenated!

Thanks to the local charity - Banchory Paths Association -  this path has now got a new lease of life 
and will facilitate much better access from Hillcroft Road to Mount Street and hence to the village 
centre.

With the permission and co-operation of Leys Estate this path had its overgrown vegetation cut 
back and an old hydro pole removed earlier in the year.  Volunteers then helped scrape the 
vegetation on the path so that it was back to the required width of 1.5 metres.  A contractor then 
resurfaced it.

BPA are delighted with the now completed project.  This has been funded by the charity itself as it 
was not successful in obtaining a grant.  

Donations and funding will now be required for the further projects that are being worked on.

BPA would like to thank the local councillors for their help with the initial stages of this project, to 
thank Leys Estate for its co-operation in giving permission for this path to be repaired and to thank 
all those who helped with the procedure and completion of the project.

You can follow us on Facebook or on the banchory.org website.  We can be contacted by email: 
banchorypathscommittee@gmail.com
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